

Governance Office

Fax (907) 474-5213 www.uaf.edu/uafgov

America's Arctic University

MEMORANDUM

TO:

Carey Brown, Chair

UA Staff Alliance

FROM: Nicole Dufour, Executive Secretary

UAF Staff Council

DATE:

December 9, 2013

SUBJECT: UAF Staff Council Resolution 2013-244-1: Resolution Requesting that the President Delegate Smoke Free Decisions to Chancellors and Campus Directors

UAF Staff Council respectfully submits the attached 'Resolution Requesting that the President Delegate Smoke Free Decisions to Chancellors and Campus Directors,' to UA Staff Alliance and asks that it be placed on record. UAF Staff Council unanimously approved this resolution at Staff Council Meeting #244, on November 19, 2013.

A copy of this resolution is attached. Please contact the UAF Staff Council Office if you have any questions or need additional information.

Attachment

CC:

Brian Rogers, Chancellor, University of Alaska Fairbanks LaNora Tolman, Executive Officer, UA System Governance

University of Alaska Fairbanks Staff Council Resolution 2013-244-1

UAF Staff Council unanimously approved the following action, Resolution 2013-244-1, at Staff Council Meeting #244, on November 19, 2013.

Resolution Requesting the President Delegate Smoke Free Decisions to Chancellors and Campus Directors

WHEREAS, students from the University of Alaska Anchorage have asked the University of Alaska Board of Regents to review the smoking policies for the University system; and

WHEREAS, the Board has asked for input from faculty, staff, and student governance groups; and

WHEREAS, the University of Alaska Fairbanks Staff Council believes that this issue should be decided by the Chancellors and their respective MAUs; and

WHEREAS, both UAA and UAF are forming committees to review smoking and tobacco use policies on their campuses respectively; now

THEREFORE BE IT RESOLVED, that the UAF Staff Council requests the Board of Regents and President Gamble delegate the authority to the three MAU chancellors and their campus directors to decide tobacco policy pertinent to their specific communities.

Brad Krick, UAF Staff Council President

Date

